

CONSULTING. ENGINEERING. CONSTRUCTION.

July 8th, 2022

Mr. Aaron Reed, P.E. Public Works Director City of Dripping Springs 511 Mercer Street Dripping Springs, Texas 78620

RE:

Engineer's Concurrence Letter
Driftwood Phase 1 WW Extension

Dear Aaron:

I, the undersigned professional engineer, have made a final visual inspection of the Driftwood Phase 1 WW Extension construction project. Furthermore, I have walked the project with the contractor, Jimmy Evans Company. I, and other Atwell, LLC staff members, have also visited the project site during construction and observed that the planned infrastructure, including the associated wet well, utilities and various site improvements, were constructed in accordance with the approved plans, with insignificant deviations. Lift station improvements will be submitted at a future date with subsequent site development plan.

Furthermore, it is my understanding that the punch list items have been addressed to the satisfaction of the City of Dripping Springs. I, therefore, verify the adequate completion of the project.

If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact me by phone at (512) 293-1983, or by email at cschedler@atwell-group.com.

Respectfully, ATWELL, LLC TBPE Firm No. 12242

Chris Schedler, P.E. Construction Project Manager

Chris Schedle

chin se